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Online Safety Courses for NOS Accreditation 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that our parents now have the opportunity to participate in online safety 

courses offered by the National College, London, for NOS accreditation for the academic year 

2024-2025. We request you to complete the courses on or before 21st October 2024.

Course Information: 

Access Link:  https://nationalcollege.com/ 

Courses: Parents are required to complete any one of the following courses: 

Annual Award in Online Safety for Parents & Carers of Children Aged 3-7 
Annual Award in Online Safety for Parents & Carers of Children aged 7-11 
Annual Award in Online Safety for Parents of Children 11-14 
Annual Award in Online Safety for Parents of Children 14-18 

We encourage all parents to take advantage of this valuable training, which will enhance our collective 

commitment to ensure safety in our school community. 

Thank you for your support! 

Regards 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

https://nationalcollege.com/
https://v2.nationalcollege.com/courses/os-for-parents-carers-of-children-aged-3-7
https://v2.nationalcollege.com/courses/os-for-parents-carers-of-children-aged-7-11
https://v2.nationalcollege.com/courses/os-for-parents-carers-of-children-aged-11-14
https://v2.nationalcollege.com/courses/os-for-parents-carers-of-children-aged-14-18

